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Bill Number:
HB 880 
Subject:  
AN ACT relating to the death penalty


Sponsor(s):   Rep Wayne, et al
Introduction Date:2/28/00
Assignment Date:
     
Due Date:
     
Text of Legislation:  

Create a new section of KRS Chapter 532 to impose a five (5) year moratorium on executions in Kentucky, require Criminal Justice Council to make recommendations with regard to the imposition of the death penalty in Kentucky to the 2002 General Assembly by July 1, 2001



Summary Impact -- Indicate affected service levels, workloads, staff and program areas (describe any coordination issues with other state/external agencies or groups): 

A five-year moratorium on executions would have no appreciable impact upon service levels, workloads, staff or programs of the Department of Corrections.  There would be no change in the manpower or program resources required by the Department as a result of this bill.  However, the manpower and resources of the Kentucky State Police, local law enforcement and the National Guard would not be called upon for security as is currently done in the case of an execution.

Fiscal Impact -- Also include increased/decreased administrative cost and whether new fund sources would be required (identify fund sources, and GOPM staff person consulted): 
The only fiscal impact of this bill would be the minor continuing costs of housing an inmate past his scheduled execution date until the moratorium is lifted.  These minor costs are likely offset by the equally minor savings associated with the Department not having to setup and deploy for an execution.

Recommendation: 
Will Administrative Regulations be required or will existing regulations need revision?    

Yes  

No
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